
 CROMBIE PARK! 
 

On the 2nd of May the school went to Crombie 

Park for the whole day.  We did gio cashing 

which is trying to find objects with a GPS and 

after that we got lunch. We finished our lunch. 

We went to the park and the P1s, 2s and 

nursery found out about different trees. Mrs 

MacDonald’s group won the gio cashing. 

      
 

                  

 


